
The Cemetery Commission for the Town of Plainfield met on Wednesday   January
18, 2017 at 5:30 pm at the Plainfield Fire Station

Commissioners Present: Greg Light,  Karla Haas Moskowitz,  and  Ed Hutchinson.  

  
The  proposed minutes of  the December  meeting were approved

Old Business:

The tree(s) at the Center Cemetery.

Steve Farnham had offered an informal proposal.

Consensus was reached that a fully insured business should be hired.

It  was  suggested  that  other  work  might  be  necessary  (as  Steve  had
mentioned that several other trees, one in particular had a large trunk splitting
away from the tree).  Perhaps several trees should be removed and replaced with
new plantings?

          Ed volunteered to ask Nicko Rubin to assess the condition of all of the trees.
And seek one or more proposals.

New Business:

Karla was in the process of  moving out of town and would be unable to
continue as a commissioner.  We were sorry to have her leave.

The meeting adjourned at 5:58.


